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Friday 17th December 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Barrow Hedges Primary School – Platinum Award for Safeguarding 

I am delighted to inform you that, in recognition of our excellent safeguarding work, we have been 

awarded a Platinum Award for Safeguarding. This was confirmed last week, following an audit on 

Monday 15th November 2021. 

The audit covered various aspects of our work which fall under ‘safeguarding’, specifically: 

- Leadership and management 

- Mental health and wellbeing 

- Statutory compliance, guidance and policies 

- Attendance 

- Strategic leadership of safeguarding and training 

- Managing allegations 

- Multi-agency working 

- Recording and reporting 

- Behaviour and bullying 

- Site safety: supervision of pupils / entry and exit / visitors / first aid 

- PSHE curriculum  

- ICT 

- Staff voice 

- Pupils’ views 

- Preventing extremism 

As with any such inspection, there will always be areas where futther improvements can be 

made, but we are so pleased that for us, these are very minor ‘tweaks’, the majority of which we 

have already been working on, as identified in our improvement plans.  

As you can see from the following Executive Summary, there were so many strengths: 
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I am sure you will agree that this is a super way to end the term; with a reminder that the 

children’s safety and wellbeing is at the heart of what we do and that we will always do our very 

best in this area of the school’s work. 

At the foot of this correspondence is a letter I received from the Chair of Trustees which I wanted 

to share with parents. I would like to thank you for your ongoing support and wish you all a happy 

and peaceful Christmas. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Louise Wood 

Headteacher 



 


